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SUBJECT: Fremont County Snowy Owl sightings 

I have received three reports of Snowy Owls recently in Fremont County. The first one that I was 

aware of was in Locust Grove Township in the southeast part of Fremont County (I did not 

receive dates of that sighting). I received another report of an owl at Forney Lake on November 

16. On the 17th I thought I observed it but the light was very poor so I could not verify it with all 

certainty. Then, on Monday November 22 I received a report of a dead one 3 miles north of y 

Farragut. It appeared to have been hit by a vehicle. 

Tg


